
September 24, 2021
Construction Alert #7:

•   SE 3rd Ave, from SE 1st St to E Flagler St has been re-opened.
•   FP&L  and TB Power Creation installed a large manhole structure at the corner of SE 3rd Avenue and Flagler 
    Street in front of Alberto Cortes Perfumes (picture below)
•   The crosswalk connecting the north and south side of Flagler Street (in front of Marshalls) from SE 3rd  
     Ave to NE 3rd Ave will be CLOSED from Monday, September 27th to Friday, October 1st
•    FP&L  and TB Power Creation will be connecting conduits to and from the structure they installed on Thursday
•   For additional information, please contact Public Information Offi  cer Wanda Mendez at 786-285-9407 
•     Additional project information can be found on the project website: www.miamidda.com/fl agler-street-miami/


